C-3622 Willapa Bay Policy Schedule

. Meetin
Date Forum/Event Purpose Location g
Type
Present a draft schedule for WB Policy
Revisions to occur in summer 2022.
February 17-19 | Fish Committee 0 Finalize revised schedule Webinar
0 |Initial Alternative 2 questions
discussion
2/19 th h Email or inf I
/19 throug mattor |_n o_rma Q&A on Alternative 2 elements Opportunistic
May communications
March 19 Fish Committee Review policy intent a.nd analytical Webinar
approach for Alternative 2.
Draft policy language for Alternative 2
On-Going Email and website provided to Commissioners and posted on
WDFW website.
Brief Fish Committee with Alternative 2
policy language/clarifying questions;
R . .
Fish :
May 13 Blrsief(iir:)mmlttee, Revision-Alternatives Analysis; Describe Webinar
8 statewide spawner recruit type Fall
Chinook spawner goals and compare to WB
Fall Chinook goals.
June 10 Fish Committee; Special Fish Committee meeting. Finalize Web
Check In draft language for Alternatives 2 and 3. Conference
June 23-25 FIS'h Fommlttee; Brief the Fish Commlttee_W|th an initial Seattle Hybrid/In
Briefing analysis of the 3 alternatives. Person
Fish & Wildlife Brief the full Commission with an initial
Commission; analysis of the 3 alternatives. Hybrid/In
June 23-25 Briefing, Public 0 Schedule release of alternatives and Seattle Person
Comment analysis for public review.
Soon after Fish Committee; Hold for. Fish Commlttee feedback on Web
L alternatives analysis, as needed. Release
6/25 Briefing . ) Conference
public review package.
July TBD Public Meeting Take p.ubl|c comments on alternatives Webinar
(Town Hall) analysis.
Fish Committee; Brief the Fish Committee with final Ocean Hybrid/In
August 4-6 . .
Briefing alternatives analyses. Shores Person
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Fish & Wildlife
Commission;

Meet with the full Commission with final

It ti I d ask f Hybrid/I
August 4-6 Briefing, Public a ern:fl |Yes ana_y_ses and ask for a Ocean ybrid/In
commission decision for a preferred Shores Person
Comment, and . .
. alternative from alternatives 1-3.
Decision
August TBD SEPA Begin SE.PA*reV|ew on preferred
alternative*.
August TBD Public Meeting Take puPhc comments on preferred Webinar
(Town Hall) alternative.
Fish & Wildlif
September 22- s . I e Brief the full Commission on public Hybrid/In
Commission; ) Clarkston
24 comment and ask for final approval. Person

Briefing, Decision

*SEPA process & timeline will be dependent on preferred alternative

Blue Font=as revised during the February Committee meeting.




